
On Monday, Lily, Sophia and I had the opportunity to attend the MFIS meet and greet at the 
Legislature Building and connect with students and teachers from independent schools 

across Manitoba as well as meet with our education minister of Manitoba and our St. 
Boniface MLA. It was a wonderful opportunity to connect and speak with other 

independent schools and share why Holy Cross is such an amazing place! Thank you Lily 
and Sophia for representing Holy Cross so well! 

 
 

 


